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I wholeheartedly disagree with the idea of digging up graves. They are 

sacred places for the families of the deceased and touching them would 
not only be heart rendering for those who have already suffered the loss 

of their loved ones, but will also be highly unethical - whether it's after 25 

years or 50 years. Please reconsider the passing of this regulation. 
 


